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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Positive Pathways Evening 
 
I would like to invite all S4/S5/S6 pupils, parents and carers to our Positive Pathways Evening at Larbert 
High School on Thursday 28 September at 7pm. Can all attendees please enter via the Max doors where 
you will be directed by S3 students to the Assembly Hall. 
 
The purpose of the evening is to discuss the wide range of potential positive destinations available to pupils 
and provide valuable information about the various routes into them. The evening is being organised in 
conjunction with Denny High School. 
 
The evening will begin with a short presentation from Mr Reid in the Assembly Hall at 7pm. Attendees with 
then have the opportunity to attend 3 workshops which pupils and parents/carers can attend. The evening 
will close with a presentation from SAAS for all attendees.  

 
Please find the attached programme which includes details of all workshops on offer and the location of all 
stalls. Each session will run on three occasions to ensure everyone is able to attend. In addition, there will be 
over twenty service provides and education establishments hosting stalls for the duration of the evening for 
everyone to access and ascertain additional information. 
 
To ensure we are aware of how many people will be in attendance can you please complete the survey on the 
link below: 
 
https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/HL72JWC  
 
We are fully aware that both pupils and parents/carers must be provided with as much useful information 
as possible to ensure our young people can make informed decisions about their future. The information 
evening for parent/carers is part of this process.  I hope you will be able to attend.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Jon Reid 
Rector 
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